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What were the Alternative Compliance Payment (ACP) revenues received for 

RPS compliance year 2020? 

ACP revenues for RPS compliance year 2020 were approximately $4.8 million.  

 

The August 30, 2021 letter approved preliminary program allocations.  When 

does the Department of Energy (Department) anticipate allocating additional 

funding to programs? 

The Department anticipates approving additional funding to rebate programs after the RPS 

Compliance filings (i.e., E-2500 reports) for 2020 are fully reconciled and the Department’s 

permanent Commissioner is appointed.  

 

When does the Department plan to issue Requests for Proposals (RFPs) for the 

Non-Residential Grant Program and the Low and Moderate Income Community 

Solar grant program? 

RFPs will be issued by the Department after the RPS Compliance filings for 2020 are fully 

reconciled and after additional funding allocations are approved.  

 

Are the rebate programs open to new applications? 

Yes, all four rebate programs are now open for new applications.  

 

Are there new rebate application forms? 

With the transition of the Renewable Energy Fund from the Public Utilities Commission to the 

Department, all rebate application forms have been updated to reflect the new agency name, 

phone number, and applicable email address. The Department strongly encourages all applicants 

for new projects to use the updated Step 1 application form and all applicants for payment after 

September 3, 2021 to use the updated Step 2 application form for the applicable rebate program. 



What are the new rebate program email addresses and where can I find the 

new rebate application forms? 

Please refer to the table below: 

  Email Address Application Forms 

Residential 

Solar PV Rebates ResElectRebate@energy.nh.gov   

https://www.puc.nh.gov/Sustainable 

Energy/RenewableEnergyRebates-SREG.html 

Bulk-Fed Pellet Central 

Heating Rebates ThermalRebates@energy.nh.gov  

https://www.puc.nh.gov/Sustainable 

Energy/RenewableEnergyRebates-WP.html 

Commercial & Industrial 

Solar Rebates CISolarRebate@energy.nh.gov   

https://www.puc.nh.gov/Sustainable 

Energy/RenewableEnergyRebates-CI.html 

Bulk-Fed Pellet Central 

Heating Rebates ThermalRebates@energy.nh.gov 

https://www.puc.nh.gov/Sustainable 

Energy/RenewableEnergyRebates-CI-

BFWP.html 

 

My project was approved in fiscal year 2021 (FY21) but the project installation 

was not complete by June 30, 2021.  What happens when a Step 2 (i.e., request 

for payment) application is received by the Department?  Will it be paid? 

For projects approved prior to July 1, 2021 (i.e., Step 1 approval prior to that date), FY21 

Renewable Energy Fund monies are available to the Department of Energy and will be used for 

those specific project rebate payments.  Upon project completion, please complete the applicable 

Step 2 application and submit it to the Department along with all required attachments.  
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